Dear Friends of St. Francis,
 
Vestry members met virtually to discuss the recent relaxation of COVID health restrictions effective February 15th, relative to in-person worship services.
 
A decision was made to take a slightly more cautious and delayed approach to a reopening plan for St. Francis. Accordingly, we are happy to announce that in-person services will resume on March 6th,
the 1st Sunday in Lent, with the following protocols in place:

·         Do not attend if you have any COVID, cold or flu-like symptoms
·         Wear a mask at all times
·         Practice social distancing at all times
·         Do not access the lower hall except to use the washroom
 
We look forward to seeing and worshipping with you once again. For those of you that are not able to join us physically, we are pleased to continue recording the services and posting them as we’ve done in the past.
 
As health restrictions continue to evolve, further changes will be discussed and circulated. We hope you take comfort in knowing that we will always do everything we can to make St. Francis a safe place for all to come.
 
Blessings.
St Francis Vestry
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